Denver Charles Magherafelt High School 30 Moneymore Road Magherafelt Co Londonderry BT45 6AF

Our Ref: EL193

31 May 2023

Dear Denver

Re: Football Makes Our Shared History

I was delighted to receive a letter from the Football Makes Our Shared History's Ambassadors for Peace, co-signed by young people from Drumragh Integrated College, Magherafelt High School, Foyle Down Syndrome Trust and Limestone United.

I really appreciated that they took the time to write to me about this important project and would like to thank each one of the Ambassadors personally. I enclose letters for each of them and would ask that you distribute these on my behalf.

As FMOSH's Ambassadors for Peace, their valuable work has highlighted the importance of play in celebrating peace. I would like to offer them my best wishes for the future and I hope that their campaign is successful.

I am happy to support and endorse the power of play.

Yours sincerely

Emma Little Pengelly BL MLA for Lagan Valley

The Old Town Hall 29 Castle Street Lisburn BT27 4DH Tel: 0777 8292526

Email: emma.little-pengelly@mla.niassembly.gov.uk